
TOWN OF WAYNE 
WASHINGTON COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

 
Notice of Public Hearing 

on an Application for Conditional Use Permit 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held at the Town Hall located at 6030 
Mohawk Road, in the Town of Wayne, before the Town Board on December 18, 2012 at 
6:30p.m. for James and Sharon Zabel, Owner to consider the issuance of a Conditional Use 
Permit for the following purposes: 
 
Installation of Communication Antennas and Towers per Sec. 3.04(C)(21) and 4.08(F) of the 
Zoning Ordinance. 
 
Upon the following described property: 
9350 St. Killian Heights Road, Town of Wayne, Washington County, Wisconsin. 
 
Julie A. Kriewaldt 
Clerk 

 


